
TOWN OF STAMFORD 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

June 7, 2021 
(UNAPPROVED) 

 
 
Planning Commission present:   Debra Burchard, Chair, Helen Fields, Kurt Gamari, Jenifer Hughs, and 
 Sheila Lawrence. 
 John Dupras, Daniel Potvin, Aaron Malachuk, David Saldo, and Annemarie Potvin were not present. 
Visitors:  None. 
 Lori Shepard, Secretary. 
 
 
Deb Burchard called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. and opened with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
MINUTES 
MOTION by Helen Fields to accept the regular meeting minutes of January 11, 2021 as written.  SECONDED 
by Kurt Gamari.  All in favor.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
MEETING FREQUENCY 
Discussion ensued as to how often the Planning Commission should meet and various projects that would be 
good to have Planning Commission involvement.  Helen Fields would like to see the board take a proactive 
approach rather than responding to crises.  Hiking, biking and ATV trails were discussed as well as the vision 
for the future.  It was decided to hold three regular meetings per year with additional meetings as needed. 
MOTION by Helen Fields to have the next Planning Commission meeting in November.  SECONDED by Jenifer 
Hughes.  All in favor.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
MOTION by Helen Fields to adjourn.  SECONDED by Kurt Gamari.  All in favor.  Motion APPROVED.  The 
meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m. 
 
The next meeting will be scheduled for November 8, 2021. 
 
 
 
 
      Helen Fields  
      Planning Commission Clerk 
HF/las 


